
From: wireyladd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Shawn Porter
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:50:25 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Education is critically important for the future.  Better educated children will have more options for employment as
an adult as well as increase the income they receive.  Which in turn increases tax revenue.

Sincerely,
Shawn Porter
616 N Buffalo St  Portland, OR 97217-1562
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